
 
Mass Intentions 

 
Monday, January 24 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity…………….Anna Savino  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……...Larry Schieltz  
Tuesday, January 25 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity……..……..Sick, homebound & deceased  
                                                               parishioners   
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……..…….…..Ruth & Robert Deschler  
Wednesday, January 26 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….……..Cathy Van Antwerp  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………….Grace Lee  
Thursday, January 27 
      7:30 AM Emmanuel…..…………..Susan Schulze  
    12:00 PM St. Joseph……….……….Souls in Purgatory  
Friday, January 28 
      7:30 AM Emmanuel………………Niehaus Family  
    12:00 PM St. Joseph..………….…...For our parishioners  
Saturday,  January 29 
      7:30 AM Emmanuel………………Edgardo Makapugay  
    12:00 PM St. Joseph………………..Organ donors & their families  
      4:30 PM St. Joseph………………..Apollonia Hunkler  
      5:15 PM Emmanuel……………….For our parishioners 
Sunday, January 30 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………….Heather Buschur  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph……………….Fred Brun  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel………………Living & deceased members  
                                                             of John & O’Tilla Hupp Family  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity……….……For our parishioners  
 
Next Week’s Readings:    
Nehemiah 8:2-4A, 5-6, 8-10; Psalms 19:8, 9, 10, 15;   1 Corinthians 
12:12-30 Or 1 Corinthians 12:12-14, 27; Luke 1:1-4; 4:14-21 
  
    
Confessions: 
Emmanuel:      Saturday:  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St. - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 
E-mail: busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com  

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

  

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

ritazatstjoseph@sbcglobal.net 
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 

 
 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
  
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 January 23, 2022 

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  
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 A Message from Archbishop Schnurr 
 

In the Gospel reading today, Jesus begins his public ministry in  
Galilee by applying to Himself a message from the Book of the 
Prophet Isaiah that is hopeful rather than admonishing. The message 
is worth repeating because it applies to us as well. It says: “The  
Spirit of the Lord is upon me because he has anointed me to bring 
glad tidings to the poor. He has sent me to proclaim liberty to cap-
tives and recovery of sight to the blind, to let the oppressed go free, 
and to proclaim a year acceptable to the Lord” (Lk 4:18-19, Is 61:1-2). 
 

That same Spirit that came upon Jesus also descended upon the 
Church at Pentecost and guides the Church to this very day.  
Moreover, the same Holy Spirit came upon each of us at Baptism 
when we became members of the Body of Christ. We are the Lord’s 
eyes, ears, and hands in our time and place. From the earliest days of 
the Church that has meant taking care of those in need. For more 
than four decades, this Archdiocese has undertaken an annual appeal 
to enable members of the local Church to do together what we  
cannot do separately by financially supporting vital ministries that 
teach, feed, and heal in Christ’s name. Today I invite you to take part 
in the 2022 Catholic Ministries Appeal.  
 

The theme of this year’s Catholic Ministries Appeal is based on a 
passage taken from the Sermon on the Mount in the Gospel of  
St. Matthew. The passage reads: “Let your light shine before others,  
that they may see your good works and give glory to your Father  
in heaven.” The good works of the six ministries supported by the 
Catholic Ministries Appeal assist the most vulnerable among us eve-
ry day, including expectant mothers, the hungry, the elderly, those 
with mental health challenges, refugees, prisoners, and families.  
  
All of them continued to be challenged by the COVID-19 pandemic 
over the past year, both in terms of demands from those they serve 
and in terms of their ability to deliver services. Many of our donors 
were undoubtedly challenged as well; and yet, last year’s CMA  
campaign once again exceeded its fund-raising goal of $5 million. 
On behalf of all of those who benefit from the good works of CMA-
assisted ministries, I am profoundly grateful. This financial support 
allowed the ministries to respond with great creativity and  
determination to the challenging difficulties of the year.  
 

Catholic Charities and Catholic Social Services, for example, 
showed that “pro-life” is not just a slogan. They continued to provide 
pregnancy counseling and post-adoption services as well as senior 
services, refugee resettlement, mental health counseling, and much 
more. They also reworked their food pantries and mobile food  
outreach to continue delivering meals to those in need while keeping 
everyone safe and healthy.  
 

St. Rita School for the Deaf, like Jesus who made the deaf hear, still 
met the communication needs of its students, day in and day out in a 
year where interpersonal communication saw so many shifts and 
changes. 
 

Our campus, hospital, and prison ministry chaplains found much  
of their restricted worlds affected by COVID-19. Yet they each  
creatively moved their missions forward as they cared for souls,  
proclaimed the Gospel, welcomed new members into the church,  
and celebrated the sacraments. 
 

The Center for the New Evangelization continued to equip Catholics 
to become missionary disciples. This involved presenting training 
workshops in parishes; working directly with youth, young adults, 
and engaged couples; and offering programs for Catholic school 
teachers and staff.  
 

This past May I had the great joy of ordaining seven young men to 
the priesthood and an additional seven young men to the transitional 
diaconate in preparation for priestly ordination later this year. All 
were formed through Mount St. Mary’s Seminary and School of 
Theology, which receives support from the Catholic Ministries  
Appeal.  

Archbishop Schnurr continued… 
  

At the same time, our retired priests have generously continued 
to serve the Church with prayer and sacramental help to  
parishes, pastors, and the faithful of the Archdiocese despite the 
special risk posed to their age group by the pandemic. 
 

We cannot know what challenges this year will bring us, but we 
do know that these CMA ministries will be an essential means 
through which our local Church will strive to address them. 
Please share in their good work through a gift to the CMA this 
year, whether or not you have donated previously. In the name 
of the thousands who will benefit materially and spiritually,  
I thank you for your generosity.  

 
REGIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
2022 Catholic Ministries Appeal (CMA)    
Families will be receiving a CMA mailing from Archbishop 
Schnurr in the coming week or so. Please prayerfully complete 
your pledge card and return it in the envelope provided, or bring 
your completed pledge card and envelope to Mass. For more 
information or to donate online, please visit CatholicAOC.org/
CMA. Thank you! 
 

Attention: Men of Region 7 Parishes. You are invited to a 3 
day retreat at the St. Louis Jesuit Retreat Center overlooking the 
beautiful Mississippi River. The Center has been in operation 
since 1922 and over the years many of our Parish brothers have 
participated in this Retreat and received a greater sense of  
renewal. 
 

The Bramlage Group from Holy Trinity will be leaving Dayton 
on February 10th and will be returning on February 13th. Those 
interested need to call Mark Ewald at 937-673-1873 for  
arrangements as soon as possible since there are reservation  
limitations. Additional information about the Center can be 
found at: www.whitehouseretreat.org. 
 

Catholic Education Foundation (CEF) Tuition Grants - The 
Catholic Education Foundation of the Archdiocese of Cincinnati 
is now accepting K-8 tuition assistance grant applications for the 
2022-2023 school year. The application period runs through 
February 6, 2022. To apply visit https://factsmgt.com/. 
To learn more visit http://www.catholicbestchoice.org/. 
 

The Worldwide Synod - The Holy Father , in seeking to hear  
from all the People of God on how to better bring the Mission of 
the Church to the world, is calling for a synod. To start, he is 
asking for all dioceses throughout the world to conduct local 
meetings to discuss themes relating to this topic.  
 

Who are the People of God? It is all the baptized. That means 
not only the lay faithful, those in religious orders, and the clergy, 
but it also means those who are poor, disabled, migrants and 
immigrants, elderly, young adults, those who no longer practice 
the faith, and minorities to name a few. In other words,  
everyone. Did you know that when you were baptized, you  
were called to a priestly, prophetic, and kingly mission to bring 
the good news of salvation and discipleship to all? Coming  
together to discuss how to better further the mission of the 
Church is where the Holy Spirit can work powerfully. 
 

There will be meetings throughout the Archdiocese in January 
and February. Our local meeting will be Thursday, February 
10th at 7 pm, at St. Albert the Great. Please consult the  
Archdiocesan website www.catholicaoc.org and click on the 
Synod tab to learn more. There you will find an opportunity to 
sign up to participate. If February 10th isn’t convenient, you can 
sign up for another nearby meeting on a different date. If you 
know someone who has left the faith, invite them to participate 
too!  
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What Is That Doodad Called?  A Catholic Church is more than a 
building, it is a worship space filled with signs and symbols of our 
faith. We use sacred vessels, vestments, and linens that at times seem 
and appear to be ordinary but are sacred, special, and extraordinary 
that have technical names that sometimes we can so easily forget. On 
Sunday, January 30th after the 11:30 Mass, Fr. Matt is offering a 
workshop/tour on the sacredness inside our church for our sacristans, 
ministers at Mass, or for anyone that might be interested. Please 
RSVP to the parish office by January 27, 2022. 
 

Congratulations to Sharon and Lar ry Becker , celebrating their  
50th Wedding Anniversary with us at the 8:30 Mass this morning. 
 

Confirmation and First Communion 
If your child is seeking Confirmation or First Communion in 2022 
please contact the parish office as soon as is convenient for you.  
Confirmation and First Communion classes take place the 2nd and 4th 
Sundays of each month beginning January 9th at 9:30 am in Trinity 
Center. Kelly Thobe and Amy Rohde will be leading Confirmation 
classes. Brad Thobe will be leading First Communion Classes. To 
register or for more information contact Lynda Middleton at 
Lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com or at the Holy Trinity Parish office, 
937-228-1223. 
 

Lunch With The Lord continues on Wednesdays at 11:45 am in 
the parish office building. Linda Middleton shares her knowledge 
with us and we spend time reflecting on the Gospel reading for the 
upcoming Sunday. Bring your lunch, or not, and enjoy sharing the 
scriptures with others. 
 

Kindly remember  in your  pr ayers all the elder ly, sick and 
homebound parishioners. It gives them joy to think parishioners are 
praying for them.  
 

Offertory Procession...if you would like to br ing forward the gifts 
in the offertory procession, please see the sign-up sheet on the table at 
the main aisle. Thank you. 
 
Kroger Community Rewards:  
Can you just imagine the size of the check if all our parishioners were 
enrolled in the Kroger Community program? Now is your opportunity 
to help out. Simply go online to krogercommunityrewards.com and 
have your Kroger Plus card in hand. Follow the instructions and use 
our organization’s number – BH841. If you have any trouble 
registering, please call 1-866-221-4141. Thank you for your 
participation. It’s free money and in no way effects your fuel savings 
or other promotions at Kroger. It is just Kroger’s way of saying thank 
you to non profit organizations. 
 

Thanks to all who are par ticipating in our  recycling program 
here at Holy Trinity. The green and yellow dumpsters at the north end 
of Bainbridge Street are still out of commission and we have no idea 
when they will be emptied. 
 

Please continue to bring your aluminum beverage cans to Mass with 
you or drop them by the parish garage when you come through town. 
Please tie the bags shut. 
 

We also accept spent batteries so they can be disposed properly. Place 
in the plastic tub on the steps in the vestibule. Thank you. 
Every little bit helps in protecting our environment. 
 

  

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for January 116, 2022 
 

    Weekend Offertory:              Budget:                 Collection    
                                                $6,400.00                $ 4,513.63 
    Giving Tuesday:                                                 $10,553.03  
                           
Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

    
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Prayer List 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  

Our Sympathy is extended to the family of William Woodall. 
May he rest in the peace of the Lord. 
 
Mystery of Christ Bible Study 3rd lesson, Dr. Mostrom will  
explain how Jesus described himself in terms of a New Moses who 
will finally redeem God's People from the power of sin, death, and 
Satan. Cost is free and all is needed is for you to bring your Bible.  
Register by February 7th. Questions, call Susie at 937-409-0553. 
  
Did you Ever Wonder What Evangelization Is?  
The Emmanuel Parish Evangelization Commission is running  
an 8-session course on the foundations and principles of  
evangelization. If you have any family members who have fallen 
away from the church and you want to discover ways to reach out to 
them, or if you are looking to grow your skills overall on how to 
share your faith with others, this would be a great resource for you!  
It will begin on Monday, Feb 7th at 7pm in the Emmanuel School 
Building and the course will include speakers every other week  
leading discussions on various topics.” All our welcome. 
 
Holy Father’s Prayer Intention...For true human fraternity 
We pray for all those suffering from religious discrimination and  
persecution; may their own rights and dignity be recognized, which 
originate from being brothers and sisters in the human family. 
 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and Benediction 
Join us on Tuesday evenings at 7:00pm for the Miraculous Medal 
Novena, with church doors opening at 6:30pm.  
 
From the Joyful Noiseletter:  

"There is some good in the worst of us and  
some evil in the best of us.  

When we discover this, we are less prone to hate our enemies." 
                                                        – Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 

 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for January 16, 2022 
 

     Weekend Offertory:                                    Collection  
                                                                          $10,371.00 
     St. Vincent dePaul:                                       $ 1,037.10 
     Year to date surplus:     $15,784.00 
                
   Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
   Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

Rebekka Anders                  
Yves Benimana                  
Michael Borgert                  
John Carner                         
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles     
Jon Chachula 
Laura Chachula           
Caleb Fowler 

Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

David Musgrove          
Diane Nyirasimbi                          
Anthony Pelfrey 
Jessica Pruitt 
Aimee Storm 
Susan Varmuza  
Justin Williams   

Jacob Gutwein 
Nicholas Kern 
Morgan Konsdorf                
Cody Landers              
Greg Marcus               
Alex McGarvey           
Zachary McIntyre       

Virginia Allen 
Dave Cartuyvelles 
Nancy Cartuyvelles 
Michael Dalessio 
Marilyn Dehner 
Anna Espy 
Annette & John Fohl 
Cindy Gardina 
Dale 

Gary George  
Craig Hathaway 
George Hendrix   
Kathleen Knight 
Trisha Junker 
Thomas Ledinsky 
Patrick McDonald 
Phyllis Pence 
  

Tony Rocco 
Randy Rosenthal 
Robert Thoman 
Jan Timerding  
Special Intention 
Adam 
Daniel 
Helen 

mailto:Lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com
krogercommunityrewards.com


 
 
 
 
 
Widowed?…and want to celebrate Valentine’s Day, Monday, 
February 14, in a special way? Come enjoy some sweets and the 
companionship of other widowed at the Naim meeting, 1 PM in the 
easy to access St. Henry PAC, 6696 Springboro Pike, Rt. 741. The 
meeting will be followed by cards. For more information, 
contact….Sue Caufield at 937-395-9891. 
 
Please join us on Sunday, February 6 at 7 pm as Mount St. 
Mary’s Latin Schola sings Solemn Vespers in the Chapel of St. 
Gregory the Great at Mount St. Mary’s Seminary & School of 
Theology. Following Vespers, the Latin Schola will perform a short 
concert of sacred music featuring works in honor of the Holy Family, 
devotion to whom the month of February is dedicated. The event is 
free and open to the public. We hope you can join us for this evening 
of sung prayer and sacred music.  
 
Marriage Help – Retrouvaille (pronounced retro-vi) has helped tens 
of thousands of couples at all stages of disillusionment or misery in 
their marriage. This program can help you too. For confidential 
information about or to register for the April 2022 program beginning 
with a weekend on April 1, 2, 3, 2022 call 513 486-6222 or visit the 
website at www.HelpOurMarriage.com. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We would like to welcome to our parish family J im & Mar ilyn 
Buerschen, Joan Guithues and Pete & Brenda Kosir and family. 
We’re delighted you’ve decided to join us and look forward to getting 
to know you. 
 

Join us for our first Coffee and Donut in the new Par ish Center  
on Sunday, February 6th following the 10:00 Mass.  
 

We have about 75 bricks available to be engraved at the Holy 
Family Grotto. This would be a great way to remember  a loved 
one or celebrate a special occasion i.e., birthday, anniversary, or  
wedding. Forms are available in the back of church or email Rita. 
 

Flocknotes!  As a way of strengthening communication within our  
parishes and pastoral region we joined the ranks of “Flocknotes,” an 
internet service that enables us to send emails and text messages to 
our parishioners as one group. If you would like to start receiving 
email, text messages or both please use this link https://
flocknote.com/DowntownDaytonCatholicPa or go to the homepage 
for Flocknotes, click on “Find Your Church” using our Zip code 
45402 and from the selection of churches that appear click on 
“Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes.”  
 

Part-time Maintenance position open at St. Joseph. The position 
is for general maintenance and upkeep of the parish buildings and 
grounds, 15 to 20 hours a week. Some electrical, plumbing and 
HVAC skills required. Please call or email resume to Rita at  
ritazatstjoseph@sbcglobal.net. Questions call Rita at 937-228-9272. 

 

Parish Life Center   
 

Memorial bricks donations:  $28,300 
Wish list donations: $44,855 
Parish Life Center donations to date: $750,723 
Total Donations to date:  $823,878 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  

Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

Generous Contributions for January 16, 2022 
 

       Weekend Offertory:                                       Collection    
                                                                              $7,282.00 
           Charity:                                       $   231.00 
                                         
      Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
      Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 507, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 Alice Kompar 
eXp Realty 

 

Ready to buy or sell your home?   
Call me first! 

937-344-5535                                                                      

                        www.daytondreamhome.com 
 

alice@daytondreamhome.com 

Area Activities  

Marie Henry 
Fran Karl 
Colette Kropp 
Alma Landry 
Colleen Maples 
William Meikle 
Mary Beth O’Connor 
Greg Osif 
Vanessa Padgett 
Tom Puckett 
Victor Polovskis 

Cheryl Anderson 
Austin Beggin & Family 
Jim Brokamp 
Bob Bruns 
Sara Bustetter 
Mooneen Caufield 
Michael Culp 
Rita Downs 
Frank Fass 
Bennett Hart 
Paul Hartke 

Theresa Reiff 
Tony Riggs 
Janet Rudy-Gerrard 
Jack Summers 
Rick Summers 
Karen Thomas 
Tony Trick 
Joann Weisenbach 
Sharon Wenzel 
Linda 
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